
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2018 10:44 AM 

To: 'Tracy Boyce' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: Requesting video link to Brisbane  

 
Dear Ms Boyce,  
 
I refer to your email below. The requested video-link has been arranged. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Tracy Boyce [mailto:tboyce@amic.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 8 January 2018 9:54 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: Requesting video link to Brisbane  

 

Dear Associate 

 

Re: AM2014/196 and 2014/197 

 

Is it possible to request a video link to Brisbane for the Mention/Directions hearing of this 

matter on 29 January 2018?   

 

On my reckoning it would be 10 am Brisbane time. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Ken McKell 

(HR Manager) 

 

Regards, 

  

Tracy Boyce 

Communications & Engagement Coordinator 

Australian Meat Industry Council 

PO Box 1208, Crows Nest, NSW 1585 

Suite 2.09, Level 2, 460 Pacific Highway 

St Leonards, NSW 2065 

Ph:  +61 2 9086 2216 (Dir) 

Fax: +61 2 9086 2201 

Web: www.amic.org.au 
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